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Dear Applicant 

Head Teacher Recruitment Process

Thank you for the interest you have shown in our school and the position of Head Teacher. 

As part of the recruitment process, the Governing Body Sub Committee would request that you complete the application form as fully as possible, ensuring that all information is correct, and that it demonstrates where you meet the criteria as laid out in the person specification. 

This can be added to as part of the supporting statement in the application form. Please note that the Sub committee will be looking to determine how you meet the essential criteria in the first instance, and then considering the desirable criteria. Please ensure you do this as concisely as possible. 

In addition to this, the Sub committee would also ask that you provide a bespoke supporting letter, to the committee, indicating clearly where you feel you would make a difference to our school. Please do not exceed more than 1000 words for this letter. 

Additional information about our school can be located on our school website and visits arranged via our school business manager – Mrs Julie Ferreira, are also welcomed. These visits will be carried out in line with Government guidance in relation to being COVID secure.
We look forward to receiving your completed application and supporting letter. 

Closing date for applications to be received is 12 Noon 5th February 2021. 
Thank you and good luck! 

Yours sincerely 

Bill Appleby 

Chair of Governors 

Battle Hill Primary School 

